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WINTER NEWSLETTER 2013-14 
 

 
 

 

 

 

FLC Seniors Club Christmas Party 
 

All FLC Seniors Club Members Are Cordially Invited 

Willowridge Community Centre 

680 Acadia Drive SE 

Sunday December 8th 

2:30 pm - 5:30 pm 

 
 

There is no charge to FLC Seniors Club Members for this event. 

 

However we do ask that you please contribute an appetizer. 

 

Sweets will be provided. 

Wine: $2.00 per serving 

 

Cash donations for the Calgary Poppy Fund /  

Veteran’s Food Bank will be gratefully accepted. 
 
 
 

Wishing all our FLC members a very Happy 

Holiday Season and a Healthy and Prosperous 

New Year 
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What’s Happening?.... 
 
At the Club’s November board meeting a new Executive was elected. The new club Executive board 
members are 
Ron Anontchuk – President 
Ian Neilson – Vice President 
Camella Dunbar – Secretary 
Don Vernon -- Treasurer 
 
Our Annual General Meeting was held on October 19th. At this meeting the following individuals were 
acclaimed as board members. When next you see them please take time to congratulate them. The new 
board members are 
 
Margaret Jones 
Jan DeBruyn 
Mike Hughes 
Ian Neilson 
Ron Schaus 
Don Vernon 
 
The board would like to thank retiring board members Linda Hughes, Maureen Bracken and Hugh Phelan 
for the contributions on behalf of the club. As Treasurer, Linda Hughes was a significant contributor to 
implementation of our club wide accounting systems. A major step forward for the club! Maureen 
Bracken has been managing our room bookings these past two years, this ensured all our activities are 
able to enjoy the many benefits offered by the Trico centre. Hugh Phelan, as past president, has continued 
to contribute in many different roles. His counsel to all on the board has been greatly appreciated.  
 
At our AGM in recognition of our 30th anniversary, two very special guests were in attendance. Elsie 
Whytock, was a member of our original board in 1983. We were honoured to have her participate and be 
recognized by all in attendance. As well, Brenda Smith, General Manager of the Trico Centre. Brenda 
recently celebrated her 30th year of service with the Trico Centre. That’s right she was there in the 
beginning. Dennis Herard, Jack Redekop and Al Brissette acknowledged her role in the evolution and 
development of the Trico Centre. Al, on behalf of the club, presented her with a painting, painted by Irma 
Karsten of our Brushstrokes group.  
 
Cycling Windup  
 
The cycling group celebrated another successful season on November 1st. Many of the 155 cycling 
participants were in attendance. Pauline Schaus acted as MC for the evening and all enjoyed the various 
appetizers prepared by club members. 
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IMPORTANT DATES! 
Saturday, November 23, 2013  “Vintage Hitchcock: A Live Radio Play” – Vertigo Theatre 

 
Wednesday, November 27, 2013 “Miracle on 34th Street” – Workshop Theatre 
 

Wednesday, November 27, 2013 “Love Train: the Soul of Motown” — Stage West Dinner Theatre 
 

Sunday, December 8, 2013         “Annual Christmas Social” – Willowridge Community Centre 
 
Monday, December 9, 2013  Coffee Group Christmas Luncheon 

 
Tuesday, December 17, 2013   Cribbage Group Christmas Party – 11:00am start 
 

Wednesday, December 11, 2013  “Christmas Lights” Bus tour – Open to all FLC Seniors 
 
Saturday, December 14, 2013         “A Christmas Carol” – Theatre Calgary 

 
Saturday, December 21, 2013   Curling Group Christmas Luncheon 
 

Tuesday, Feb 4-April 8, 2014  Crib Tournament – this is a 10 week tournament 
 
Saturday February 8, 2014  “The Huron Bride”, Vertigo Theatre, 

 
Monday February 10, 2014  Coffee Group Valentines Luncheon  

 
Wednesday, February 19, 2014  “Unnecessary Farce” – Stage West Dinner Theatre 
 

Wednesday, February 19, 2014  “and Then The Lights Went Out” – Workshop Theatre 
 
Saturday, March 1, 2014  “Major Barbara” – Theatre Calgary 

 
Friday, March 7, 2014   “March into Spring” – Fun Casino Nite, at the ARC 
 

Saturday, March 22, 2014  “Travels with my Aunt” – Vertigo Theatre 
 
Saturday, April 12, 2014   “The Mountain Top”, Theatre Calgary 

 
Wednesday April 30, 2014  “Fiddler on the Roof” Stage West Dinner Theatre 
 

  



FLC SENIORS CLUB 
Operating out of the Trico Centre 
www.flcseniors.ca 

Winter Newsletter Page 4 of 6 Nov. 15, 2013  



FLC SENIORS CLUB 
Operating out of the Trico Centre 
www.flcseniors.ca 

Winter Newsletter Page 5 of 6 Nov. 15, 2013  

 
Activity  Coordinators Phone number 

Bridge - Tuesday evening (Duplicate) Verouj Arslanian 403-271-7681 

Bridge - Lessons (Wed evenings) Lynn Lester-Lee 403-271-9440 

Bridge - Thursday afternoon (Drop-In) Neil Ferguson 403-254-4740 

Bridge - Thursday evening (Drop-In) Noreen Avey 403-271-4004 

   

Brushstrokes Rod Helm 403-238-9443 

   

Bus Tours Donna Crowder 403-366-9029 

   

Calligraphy Connie Houlden 403-271-4103 

   

Camera Club Barb Gerber 403-278-0744 

   

Casino Bob Watterberg 403-271-2686 

   

Coffee Group Roxy Thomson 403-271-1671 

   

Cribbage Roy & Jean Berg 403-248-8220 

   

Curling Al Brissette 403-271-1903 

   

Cycling Murray Karn 403-236-8837 

   

55+ Aqua Fitness Coffee Time Bill Atchison 403-278-9300 

Gentle Fitness &  55+ Coffee Time Bob Watterberg 403-271-2686 

   

 Golf Terry Sly 403-256-7140 

   

Line Dancing Dean & Ann Nuell 403-238-7888 

   

Outdoor Club - President Marilyn Patterson 403-276-0881 

Membership Mary Ann Oikawa 403-278-6505 

Bird Watching Anne Belton 403-201-1570 

Snowshoeing Pauline Schaus 403-271-7177 

Walkers Sharon Isaak 403-254-1590 

   

Tai Chi Ron Huyber 403-281-9427 

   

Stage West Theatre Sandie Tomlinson 403-990-5562 

Theatre Calgary John Buysschaert 403-271-0622 

Vertigo Theatre Lynn Lester-Lee 403-271-9440 

Workshop Theatre Camella Dunbar 403-251-1690 

   

Whist Donnalee Lamson 403-281-6134 

   

Yoga Sheryl Tweten 403-257-5306 
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 MARCH INTO SPRING FUN CASINO 
 

   
  

 Friday, March 7, 2014 
 5:30 pm – 9:30 PM 
 Acadia Recreation Centre -- Rose Hall 
  240-90th Avenue SE  
 Tickets $20.00 
 Order tickets at our social page on the website or 
 Contact Marilyn Jones at 403-271-0289 
 
2011-2012 
FLC Seniors Club Board of Directors 
 

President Ron Antonchuck 403-203-1772 

Past President Rick Babcock 403-650-3165 

Vice-President Ian Neilson 403-701-2233 

Secretary Camella Dunbar 403-251-1690 

Treasurer Don Vernon 403-271-0078 

Room Bookings Margaret Jones 403-726-1040 

Membership Dan Bell 403-278-2664 

Rebate Program Bob Steele 403-278-1147 

Social Marilyn Jones 403-271-0289 

Trico Board Rep. Jan DeBruyn 403-278-5198 

Director Mike Hughes 403-278-3669 

Director Ron Schaus 403-271-7177 
 


